
 

Colorado State University Percussion Ensemble will be performing in Hoag Hall in the 
music building at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 16th, 2025. The ensemble will perform 
traditional percussion ensemble music, Mexican folk songs, steel drum classics, and the 
very first percussion ensemble piece written for the concert hall by Amadeo Roldan.  
 


